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Comments: I am opposed to the construction of a roller coaster in any National Forest. The vision for our

National Forests has always been to open access to wild lands to the public, who support these National Forests

with our tax dollars. Commercial enterprise in a National Forest is crass. A roller coaster would disrupt untold

plants and animals. Our job is to protect what little forest land we have left, not to exploit it for commercial

entertainment.  Roller coasters belong in urban amusement parks, not in our forests. 


